Lee, Chris

From: Kay Wosewick <kwosewick@wi.rr.com>

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 12:57 PM

To: Lee, Chris

Subject: Copy of letter submitted

Attachments: Population Density, Traffic and Parking Analysis PDF.pdf

Chris, | neglected to copy you on this communication sent to the 5 Alderman regarding tomorrow’s meeting. My
apologies

Over 40 neighbors of St Mark’s endorsed a letter | submitted to the Legistar site for the Zoning Committee to review
prior to the August 22 meeting. The committee chair made it clear at the meeting that she hadn’t read the document.
No other committee members seemed to have read it either.

The document presents data and analysis; it isn’t a typical statement of opinion. Perhaps this kind of content is unusual;
perhaps committee members found it taxing or bothersome to read. Despite any preconceived notions about the
content, | believe you are obliged to read it, especially given the number of St Mark’s neighbors who endorsed it.
Because the document includes tables of data that are easily messed up in emails, it is attached in PDF format.

Thank you for your time and attention,

Kay Wosewick
2633 N Hackett Unit E



